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Date: July 27, 2021

To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members

From: Jeff Hogan, Senior Director - Development Services 

Subject: Acceptance of PWCP 16-007 - 2017 Traffic Signal Upgrades

Recommendation:
Accept the work constructed by California Professional Engineering, Inc., for PWCP 16-007, 2017 
Traffic Signal Upgrades, and direct the City Clerk to file the Notice of Completion for the 
project.  Retention on this project will be disbursed in accordance with California Public Contract 
Code.

Fiscal Impact:
$603,322.20 (including 15% contingency) was awarded based on the original contract. There was 
one (1) change order totaling $6,833.76, which brought the total contract cost to $531,461.76. 
Sufficient funds were available in Capital Improvements Budget Account Number 323-16TS0029-
924. There are no additional maintenance costs associated with this project.

Background:
The City’s Traffic Engineering Section regularly surveys the City’s traffic signals. This includes 
both looking at traffic flow and traffic safety. Five (5) locations were identified where adding 
protected left turns would increase both the traffic flow and safety of those locations: Milling 
Street/Lancaster Boulevard/Division Street; 10th Street West/Newgrove Avenue; 20th Street 
West/Avenue J-8; 17th Street East/Avenue J; and 27th Street West/Avenue J. The City subsequently 
hired a consultant traffic engineer to design the proposed improvements.
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Attachment:
Notice of Completion


